
Please let us know if you 
will be able to come. We 
expect the tour to conclude 
around 4:00 pm. 

 
Jay’s Cell: 701-400-1497 

or 
Reiser_Ranch@yahoo.com 

Reiser Ranch 
Jay & Krista Reiser 

Washburn, ND 
July 30th, 2012 

1:00 p.m. 
 

Please join us as we show the results of our NCR-SARE grant entitled: 
“Developing a mob grazing system to improve the sustainability and profitability of a cattle operation in 

North Dakota.” The goal of our project was to mob graze cattle on cool season grasslands to promote soil 
health and native grass growth for ecological and economical benefits. 

Tour Topics 
 Fencing Equipment, Tools & Techniques 
 Training Cattle for Mob Grazing System 
 Livestock Monitoring & Daily Forage Allocation 
 Advantages & Disadvantages of Mob Grazing on Native Rangeland 
 View Mob & Mob Grazing Sites  
 Combining Mob Grazing, Bale Grazing and Pasture Pork 
 Soil Food Web & Range Monitoring Results 

Directions 
 

From Washburn go east 7 
miles on County Rd 22. 
County Rd 22 is by John 
Deere. Then turn south and 
go 1.25 miles. The road 
dead ends in the yard. 
 
From Hwy 41 turn west on 
County Rd 22, go 6 miles 
and  then turn south for 
1.25 miles. The road dead 
ends in the yard. 
 

 


